
Trunk or Treat 
Join us for

What is Trunk-or-Treat?
Volunteers decorate the trunks of their vehicles with a theme and stock it with candy. Vehicles are lined up in the 
parking lot and kids go trunk to trunk stocking up on treats. This is a safe, free and family-friendly event which all 

parishioners can take part in whether you have kids or simply want to decorate a trunk.

 How do I join the fun?
Everyone is welcome! Dress the kids, grandkids and even the neighbor kids in Halloween or All-Saints themed 
costumes – just nothing too scary please. Trick-or-treating begins at 3:30 p.m. and will end around 4:30 p.m.

 Please park in the northwest lot.
RSVP at https://tinyurl.com/sfatrunkortreat2019 to help us plan the right amount of treats.

How can I help?
We need trunks and treats to make this event successful. Be a trunk sponsor by decorating your car with non-scary 
decorations and buying a big bag of treats. Trunk sponsors can be families, individuals, ministries, or parish groups. 
Prizes will be awarded to the most creative trunks. A quick internet search will provide a lot of simple and fun ideas. 

You can choose Halloween, All Saints, All Souls Day, or any fun, family-friendly theme.

 Set up for trunks begins at 2:45 p.m. in the northeast parking lot and all vehicles must be parked and remain 
parked from 3:15-4:45 p.m. Please plan treats for 150 children.

 We also could use donations of extra-large bags of candy/treats in case the trunks run out.

 If you are interested in sponsoring a trunk or donating extra candy, visit https://tinyurl.com/trunksponsor2019.
 For more information, contact Rebecca Bahl in the Parish Office at rbahl@saintfrancischurch.org.

Sunday, 
November 3, 2019

3:30 – 5 p.m.
St. Francis of Assisi northeast parking lot

(by School playground) 


